
PROGRESS UPDATE  
•	 SEWER Nighttime work continues with a nightly intersection closure  

on Jurupa Road and Felspar Street. Businesses please use Pedley Road  
and Galena Street to access Felspar Street.  

	 ACCESS REMAINS OPEN for all shopping centers, however, one business  
	 center driveway may close on an alternating schedule. PLEASE DRIVE WITH CAUTION.

•	 BRIDGE SUPPORT SYSTEM Large girders, or support beams for the bridge framework, were set  
last week on the Van Buren Boulevard bridge (see photos). Excavation and retaining wall work is  
scheduled for the next two weeks.  

•	 PUMP STATION Iron workers and carpenters are working on constructing the wall forms  
for the interior walls. Concrete placements are scheduled in late June. 
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Nighttime sewer work continues with a nightly intersection closure at  
Jurupa Road and Felspar Street from 8 p.m. to 6 a.m. 
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Crews delivered and installed the decorative girder, or support beam 
for the bridge framework, on the north side of the Van Buren Blvd 
bridge. 

Monday – Friday nights  
8 p.m. to 6 a.m. the following 
morning

A crew of ten people received and installed six, 120-foot-long girders 
that weighed 170,000 pounds each. A 500-ton crane was used to 
move and install each girder. There will be a total of 12 girders used 
to construct the Van Buren Boulevard bridge. 


